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Invitation: 1015 E Hastings St. ground breaking (August 10, 2023) 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

You are invited to the ground breaking of 1015 E Hastings next week, which is being led by CMHC. Deputy 
Mayor Pete Fry will be speaking on behalf of the City. The event details are as follows: 

□ Date: Thursday, August 10 at 10 am 

□ Speakers: The Honourable Hedy Fry MP, Premier David Eby, MLA Ravi Kahlon, Deputy Mayor Pete 
Fry and Susan Tatoosh, ED, Vancouver Aboriginal Friendship Centre Society (VAFCS) 

□ About the project: 1015 E Hastings will be a mixed-use development that provides 80 shelter beds, 
25 transitional units, 85 affordable rental units (112 units total), and two social enterprise spaces 
operated by VAFCS; in addition to 53 market rental units that will be operated by a third-party 
operator. 

□ CoV contribution: $13,300,000 in land equity, $3,112,248 in levies reduction, $1 ,195,875 
remediation in kind. 

Please note this is an active construction zone with quite a narrow footprint for the event please 
RSVP to Sally Green at Sally.Green@Vancouver.ca and they will try and accommodate as many 
Councillors as possible. 

Thank you, 

Karen 

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manaqer (she/her) 
karen.levitt@vancouver.ca 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 
the xwmaekwayam/Musqueam, Sk~wu7mesh/Squamish and salilwata+/Tsleil-Waututh nations 




